
From: Campbell, Ben (Hydrotest
Sent: 6/18/2012 3:54:22 PM
To: 'Shori, Sunil' (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)
Bee:
Subject: PG&E's 2012 Hydrotest Data

Hi Sunil:

We have compiled the 2012 hydrotest data that we have to date and we are updating our 
2011 hydrotest data to include more test information such as H-forms. The 2012 data is 
ready now, but I need another day to complete the 2011 data. If we FedEx a flash drive to 
you tomorrow so that it arrives at your office on Wednesday this week, would that work for 
you? Otherwise, I could FedEx the 2012 data so that it arrives tomorrow if we send it be 
4:30. Let me know what works best for you. Also, could you please provide the best address 
to send an overnight package to you? Thanks

Ben Campbell

Director - Hydrotest Engineering

PG&E

415-971-5571

SB GT&S 0038031
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